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NUCLEAR AND THERMAL ENERGY SYSTEMS CONSULTANTS
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October 17, 1979

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commicsion
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

As requested by Sandia Laboratories. enclosed are eight copies
of the consolidated MH-1A cask s- ..y analysis report (SAR)
submitted on behalf of the Department of Ener.s (DOE), which
is now custodian of the MH-1A casks. As you know, the two
MH-1A casks are ph;,sically stored at Savannah River.

We are requesting that Certificate of Compliance 71-6639 be
reissued to permit DOE to us. the MH-1A casks to transport
TRIGA and MTR spent fuels as described in the SAR.

Sincergly,

ohn L. Ridihalgh
resident
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Enclosures

cc: Ron Pope
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